Dear Members

We would like to inform you that our tenure at Crosfield Hall comes to an end at our
Christmas Party and Match Night on 11th December 2024, for reasons beyond our control.
This is not the end of Romsey DCS and Ringcraft - we have good news!

We have found a new venue; West Wellow Scout Hall! This also comes with a change of day
to a Thursday. This is an excellent site:
e It's 10 minutes from Crosfield Hall, just off the A36: Canada Rd. West Wellow,
Romsey SO51 6DE
We will have it to ourselves on the evening, at the same time, 19:30 - 21:00
We have both indoor and private outdoor spaces to use, to maximise space and to
give variety to training, and a kitchen
e There is ample parking at the front of the venue and a fully accessible entrance

What we must do is be extra vigilant with cleaning up all dog mess, on any part of the site,
as children use this venue daily.

We hope to see as many of you as possible come over to our new day and venue, starting

on 2nd January 2025!

Many thanks for your continued support

Romsey DCS Committee




